
 

10 April 2014 
 

RE: ACAMIS FOOTBALL 2014, BEIJING APRIL 10 - 13 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As you know we are in the final stages of our season and therefore the ACAMIS tournament 
is very much in our sights. The players have been working hard all season to reach this point 
and I am pleased to see how they have improved as individuals and collectively as teams.  

As you know from my previous communication, the event is taking place in Beijing from 10-
13 April. I am very pleased to inform you that that the flights are now booked and we are very 
much looking forward to attending the tournament. The flight details are as follows: 

MU5145    Thursday 10 April 08:30 - 10:40 from Hong Qiao Airport Terminal 2 
MU5106  Sunday 13 April  10:00 - 12:10  to  Hong Qiao Airport Terminal 2 
 
Students will need to meet at Hongqiao airport outside the entrance for Terminal 2 at  
05:45 am No buses will be running from school so students and staff will need to make their 
own way to the airport. We will return to Terminal 2 so students should arrange to be 
collected at approximately 1:00pm on Sunday 13 April.  
    
Whilst in Beijing we will be staying in the tournament hotel, details of which are below: 
 
The Lido Hotel 
No.6 Jiang Tai Road 
Chaoyang District  
Beijing 
86 10 64376688 
    
The school is sending 3 members of staff on the trip; Mr. Lewis, Miss. Harding and Mr. Baker. 
I can now confirm that the total costs are 3000 RMB. If you have not already paid the balance 
can you please ensure the balance of 2000 RMB is paid by Friday 12 April. Please hand in the 
money to the reception labeled, with the name of the student and ‘ACAMIS football’. 
     
Please contact me at s-thorley@bisspuxi.com if you have any questions. 

 
With best wishes, 
 
 
Samuel Thorley 
Head of Extracurricular Sport 
 
  


